ADMA International
100 N. 20 Street, Suite 400
Philadelphia, PA 19103-1462

Dear Scholarship Committee,

I am deeply grateful for your involvement in my education. It means a lot to me that this
association is willing to come along side me in my final year of study at Embry-Riddle
Acronautical University and help me see it through to completion. I am concluding a Bachelor
of Science in Aeronautical Science and am hoping to make a career in the aviation industry in
both the military and the private sector.

Thank you for partnering with me in a time of need. Your commitment to higher education and
a strong future for the aviation community is admirable. I am proud to be a part of that future
and to continue in these traditions that make the industry strong.

My deepest thanks to everyone who made this scholarship possible through donation,
partnership, and administration.

Sincerely,

Will Marshall



